
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to Primary 5 with Miss Dunn and Mrs Harvey. Since starting back the children have enjoyed 

getting to know their new classmates, teachers and daily routines. We are looking forward to all of the 

activities we have planned in the term ahead. 

What have Primary 5 been up to? 

Outdoor PE 

The children have been enjoying using the outdoor space 

for P.E this term. We have been working on our fitness 

and playing team games.  

If I Were A Super Hero….. 

The boys and girls have enjoyed designing themselves as Super 

Heroes. They had to think about their super powers, design a 

super hero costume and use their literacy skills to write 

adjectives and similes about what they would be like as a 

superhero. They used this information to then write a rhyming 

poem about what they would do if they were a super hero and 

created some artwork to go alongside it.  

 

 

 

 

Primary 5 Class Charter 

Every year, all the pupils across the school in every classroom create 

a Class Charter. The Class Charter is created to help children 

understand their rights in relation to the Articles in The UN Rights 

of the Child, to understand how important it is to have rights and 

to develop their own sense of responsibilities. 

In Primary 5, the children chose the Articles that they felt were the 

most important and then created/reworded the articles to display in 

the class. The children then made their own minion to show their 

agreement and to ‘sign up’ to the class charter. 



Social Studies Topic 

In Social Studies we have been focusing on the book ‘Have You 

Filled a Bucket Today?’. The book uses an invisible bucket, that 

everyone has, to help illustrate how to fill your bucket through 

daily kindness appreciation. It also explores feelings and how we 

feel when our bucket is full. We have been making our own 

buckets in class.  

 

Maths 

In Numeracy, we will be working on improving our instant recall skills 

for multiplication and division processes through daily practice in 

class. Children will be undertaking a variety of Maths activities to 

develop their skills in accordance to their ability groupings. These will 

include place value, shape, time, volume and money. 

Literacy 

In Literacy this term we will have a focus on poetry and narrative in 

writing. As part of our poetry topic, the children will be learning about 

Scots language and using it in their writing. In reading children will 

use our class library to read a variety of genres during personal 

reading. We will also be focussing on spelling this session and revising 

our spelling activities and skills from last year. 

 

Health and Wellbeing  

The boys and girls have been enjoying 

our weekly PAThS lessons. In PAThS 

the children learn about emotions, how 

they impact our behaviour and the 

different choices we have when dealing 

with them.  

Happy Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together 


